María Paula Romo Rodríguez
Ministerio del Interior
Benalcázar N4-24 y Espejo
170401, Quito 
ECUADOR

Dear Minister,
I am very concerned about the savety of Margoth Escobar and her family.

Therefore, I urge you to implement effective and adequate protection measures to safeguard Margoth Escobar and her family’s personal integrity, in consultation with her and with her consent.

Forthermore, I urge you to conduct a prompt, thorough and impartial investigation into the fire of Margoth Escobar’s home, considering the possible motivations of the attack in relation to Margoth’s work as a human rights defender, and bringing all those found responsible to justice.

I call on you to publicly recognize the valuable and legitimate work of human rights defenders in Ecuador, including of those who defend the land, the territory and the environment.
Sincerely,

Paúl Pérez Reina
Fiscalía General del Estado
Av. Patria y 12 de octubre, Edificio Patria
170143, Quito 
ECUADOR

Dear Attorney General,

I am very concerned about the savety of Margoth Escobar and her family.

Therefore, I urge you to implement effective and adequate protection measures to safeguard Margoth Escobar and her family’s personal integrity, in consultation with her and with her consent.

Forthermore, I urge you to conduct a prompt, thorough and impartial investigation into the fire of Margoth Escobar’s home, considering the possible motivations of the attack in relation to Margoth’s work as a human rights defender, and bringing all those found responsible to justice.

I call on you to publicly recognize the valuable and legitimate work of human rights defenders in Ecuador, including of those who defend the land, the territory and the environment.
Sincerely,
